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The Minnesota Humanities Center is committed to providing a safe, clean, and healthy
environment for both our employees and customers. We are committed to you and ensuring

you have both a safe environment as well as a great experience when holding events at our

facility. We are prepared and ready to welcome you back!

We approach our commitment to you with a shared responsibility. Both our guests and our

employees are critical in preventing the spread of COVID-19. But to uphold a safe an healthy

experience for everyone, we are asking for your cooperation.
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We ask that you are COVID-19 symptom free when entering our building.

We ask that you not enter our building if you may have been exposed to someone with
COVID-19 symptoms.

Acknowledge there is an inherent risk in exposure to COVID-19 in any public space
where people are present. By visiting the Minnesota Humanities Center, you voluntarily
assume all risk related to potential exposure to COVID-19.

We ask that you adhere to social distancing guidelines of at least 6 feet.

We ask that you leverage our personal protection amenities provided: hand sanitizing
stations, disinfectant wipes, and we encourage you to wash your hands regularly

We ask that you follow the statewide executive order and wear a mask at all times while
indoors at our building.

MHC’s number one concern is keeping everyone safe. We post “Our Commitment to our

Guests’ Safety” on our website for our guests to review before their visit and in the front
entrance of our building. MHC also provides COVID-19 related signage to remind guests of
physical distancing guidelines, good health and hygiene practices, and steps to take to prevent

the spread of disease.

In order to ensure that everyone understands our commitment to your safety and the
shared responsibility, we ask that you communicate this information to your

guests and meeting participants.

Thank you,

Nicole McMahon | Event Center Director
Minnesota Humanities Center | 987 Ivy Avenue East | Saint Paul, MN 55106
PH 651-772-4242 | nicole@mnhum.org | mnhum.org/eventcenter



